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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for Option E
1 message

Alex Vargas <vargasa13@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 12:52 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi there,

As a parent with children soon to enter the Cape Elizabeth school system, I am writing to express my strong support
for Option E. I believe that investing in a new middle school while also incorporating necessary renovations at the
elementary and high school levels is the most sensible choice for the future of our students.

Thank you for considering my perspective.

Alex
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